Cuckooing is affecting our most
vulnerable residents. It happens when
a person’'s home is taken over for
illegal activities.

By being alert and reporting any
suspicions to the authorities, we can
collectively safeguard people who are
falling victim to this harmful practice.

To report cuckooing, call the Police on
101 or in an emergency please call 999.
You can also email any concerns to
cuckooingforum@southwark.gov.uk

Click here or
scan the below
QR code to
learn more.
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